
District 7 DR/AISL Report to Spring Assembly May 5-6, 2017 
 

 
All district level  service positions are filled as we welcomed Melanie as our Alt District Representative. 
The district treasury continues to be solvent and we are beginning discussions to start a Public Outreach Project. 
We have a suggestion to create a 2018 Calendar using CAL quotations approved by WSO. 
A group of very creative and talented members in District 7 made wonderful Love Gifts for Wendy to share with the 
other Delegates at World Service Conference. Love and fun with friends is the gift !! 
District 7 along with Area 9 and WSO have worked closely to create the ​T.E.A.M. Event​.   Service continues to 
enhance the recovery of all involved. 
~​Let’s Spring into more Recovery​~​ ​ District 7 Day of Workshops will be held June 3, 2017 8am - 3 pm. 

All are welcome . See Al-Anon-Pinellas.org for flyer and information. 
 A Writing Workshop ​will be presented by Jill, Area 9 Alternate Delegate  on June 10, 10:30-12:00 following our 
District meeting. 
 Task Forces being charged with  updating the District Election Procedures and the District Service Position 
Guidelines are working toward completion. 
The Information Line Task Force  presented a recommendation to the District. After KBDM and discussion ,a Group 
Representative made a motion to continue with current phone service and the motion passed. 
 
News from the AIS 
With much gratitude for the service of all the AIS Chairpersons, we report the following: 
Alateen:​ In consideration of Alateen’s 60th anniversary this year, AMIAS have been asked to discuss with Alateens 
the idea of writing a paragraph, a poem or to draw what Alateen means to them and to share in their group or with 
another Alateen group via mail or email. 
Archives:​ Chairperson continues to make District meeting announcement to join her at the storage unit for sorting, 
saving, selecting, sleeving, shredding, shelving in service to our District archives! She has produced an “Archives 
Inventory” sheet with thorough explanation of the items in the archives and their locations within the storage unit.  
District Alateen Process Person:​ all current AMIAS have completed recertification training. 
Group Records:​ Chairperson has created spreadsheet with WSO Registration Numbers in consecutive order 
producing some interesting results regarding Group Origination Dates.  
Literature Distribution Center:​ grateful to the Districts that responded to our inquiry regarding LDC accounting. We’ll 
continue utilizing QuickBooks for another year. Chairperson is diligent about informing the GRs to let the group 
members know about the Literature page on the www.afgarea9.org website. 
Public Information:​ with much gratitude, a member stepped forward very recently to serve as Chairperson.  
Web Site:​  acquired new domain name (in synch with the Area 9 name); continuing to develop new site and prepare 
for moving mailboxes to new hosting service. 
When & Where:​ the quarterly meeting list provides inreach to the group members and outreach to our community. 
2000 copies are currently printed. 

 
Peace and Love in Service, 

Kathy S, DR and Elizabeth W, AISL - District 7  


